March 24th:
Fraters had a great time
participating in Nicholl’s annual
softball game.

March 27th:
We inducted two new guys, Paul
Zieske and Nicolas Maggio. We can’t
wait for them to assume the bond.

March 28th:
Fraters had a great time at our
second social of the semester!
Looking forward more in the fall.

April 4th:
We participated in Southeastern’s annual
Big Event and served the
Hammond community.
It was a great day.
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